
The Best Holiday Destinations in February 
2023 

Have you been looking to head away for a last-minute break this February? Whether you’re 
looking for a stunning Valentine’s Day retreat or if you simply need a chance to get away from the 
hustle and bustle of it all, we’ve outlined some of the most stunning regions you might want to visit 
this February to help. 

After all, whether you go on holiday regularly or if this is a rare occasion, making the most of each 
and every trip is crucial – and starting with the best holiday destinations in February 2023 will help 
make your time away in luxury rentals and stunning mansions for rent even more special.

The 9 Best Holiday Destinations in February 2023 

If you’ve been looking to get away for a romantic break but haven’t been sure of where to focus 
your search, don’t worry – the following nine options are undeniably some of the most amazing 
holiday destinations in February 2023 to consider.

#1 Maldives 

It might be chilly in other parts of the world, but the Maldives are toasty warm in February – usually 
around 26 degrees Celsius. As such, it’s definitely one of the best times to go, as the days are 
long, the skies are (usually!) clear, and the weather is absolutely perfect! Book one of our villas in 
the Maldives click here 

RELATED Courchevel 1850: The Best Michelin Restaurants

https://hauteretreats.com/destinations-luxe/
https://hauteretreats.com/maldives-5-reasons-to-visit/
https://hauteretreats.com/maldives-5-reasons-to-visit/
https://hauteretreats.com/courchevel-1850-the-best-michelin-restaurants/


#2 Miami

If you’re looking to pack your special holiday with plenty of things to see and do, we strongly 
recommend considering a trip to Miami – one of the best places for bustling events at this time of 
year! With countless amazing food festivals and events on offer throughout the month, it’s a key 
choice for your February trip. Don’t forget to watch out for the boat show, too! Book one of our 
villas in Miami click here 

Villa Manu | Miami Villas | Miami Mansions | Haute Retreats

#3 Courchevel

A trip to Courchevel in France is ideal during February. With so many amazing skiing opportunities 
on offer, it’s the perfect way to conclude the winter months. This exceptional ski resort is one of the 
most popular in the French Alps, so you may need to get on and book your ticket quickly to make 
sure you don’t miss out. Book one of our chalets in Courchevel click here 

https://hauteretreats.com/luxury-villa-rentals-miami/
https://hauteretreats.com/luxury-villa-rentals-miami/
https://hauteretreats.com/luxury-villa-rentals/french-alps/


#4 Turks and Caicos

Visiting Turks and Caicos is the perfect time of year to take in the surreal beauty of these stunning 
Caribbean islands! Activities such as whale watching, horseback riding, and the like all make for an 
amazing holiday – or if you feel like something a little more laid back, why not just treat yourself to 
some time on the amazing golden sands of Turks and Caicos’ amazing beaches? Visit our villas in 
Turks and Caicos click here 

RELATED Turks and Caicos: Best Beach Villas

https://hauteretreats.com/turks-and-caicos-villas/
https://hauteretreats.com/turks-and-caicos-villas/
https://hauteretreats.com/turks-and-caicos-best-beach-villas/


#5 St Martin

St Martin might seem like an odd pick for our list of the best holiday destinations in February 2023, 
but it’s here for a good reason. During the month of February, St Martin holds an exceptional 
carnival that’s well worth a visit – helping immerse you in the culture of the region perfectly. Book 
one of our villas in St Martin Click Here 

https://hauteretreats.com/st-martin-villas/
https://hauteretreats.com/st-martin-villas/


RELATED The Best 10 Things to Do In St Martin

#6 Morocco

If you’ve been planning a visit to Morocco, February 2023 could be the perfect time to go! Indeed, 
things tend to be a little more laid back during February for Moroccan holidays – which makes 
things more affordable and means you can pack so much more into your holiday without having to 
wait around in queues and the like. The weather is pleasantly warm without being so hot, too, so 
this makes it easier to take in the most of the stunning region.

Book one of our villas in Morocco click here

https://hauteretreats.com/things-to-do-in-st-martin/
https://hauteretreats.com/city/marrakech/


#7 Florence

Let’s be real for a minute – if you’re heading away for a special Valentine’s Day break with your 
partner, you want to ensure your special trip will be packed with a romantic atmosphere and 
experiences. Luckily, this is where Florence might just be the perfect destination! It’s not quite as 
packed as the “big choices” for romantic holidays (we’re thinking of Rome, Paris, and Tuscany), but 
it still offers all of the breathtaking sights you’ve always dreamed of!

Book one of our villas near Florence click here 

https://hauteretreats.com/city/florence/


Apartments in Florence by Haute Retreats

#8 Thailand

If you’re feeling tired of dull and dismal weather, visiting Thailand this February and staying in 
some of the region’s most stunning luxury rentals might be the ideal option. Not only is it pleasantly 
warm without being oppressively hot, but there are also plenty of amazing activities to see and do. 
And, as with Morocco, things tend to be a little slower during this month, so you won’t have to 
worry about being caught up in huge waves and crowds of tourists. Make sure to stop at some of 
Thailand’s exquisite national parks to really discover the region’s beauty and serenity. Book one of 
our villas in Thailand click here

https://hauteretreats.com/thailand-villa-rentals/
https://hauteretreats.com/thailand-villa-rentals/


Villas in Phuket by HauteRetreats

#9 Cape Town

Cape Town is a great destination for February 2023 that’s both comfortable in temperature and 
much quieter in terms of tourist numbers, allowing you to see everything this stunning region has to 
offer. Almost exclusive beaches and amazing opportunities to see endangered wildlife – we 
strongly recommend looking out for the region’s penguin population – make a trip to Cape Town in 
February a truly unforgettable experience! Don’t forget to try some of the region’s amazing wine 
tours, too – you’ll be in for a treat!

BOOK ONE of our villas in Cape Town Click Here

https://hauteretreats.com/city/cape-town/


Don’t Forget to Book the Best Luxury Rentals for your Trip!

Ensuring you’ve picked the perfect holiday destination is crucial to make the most of your time 
away – but this isn’t the only decision you’ll need to make. Indeed, as part of your next holiday, 
you’ll also want to ensure you’ve booked the perfect place to stay – and luxury rentals and 
mansions for rent might be ideal.

Don’t compromise on your accommodation during your luxury holiday this February. Make sure 
you’ve booked one of the best luxury rentals in the area; we guarantee that it’ll help take your 
holiday to the next level.

https://hauteretreats.com/destinations-luxe/

